
 

 

 

 

 

If you need a business membership form, you can find one under Business Membership, or, call Stuart Burr 

(276-3927) and he will be happy to mail you one. 

 

ACADIA AREA ATV’ERS PERSONAL MEMBERSHIP FORM: 

New     Renewal     (due in March)      License Plate $4             Date ____   / ____   / 20____ 

Single $20    Family $30     Associate Single $15    Associate Family $25  

Is this your primary club?  Yes   No    If no, name of your primary club. 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Name:    ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:    ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Town/State/Zip  ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone:   ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 

Family Members Names (S-spouse or significant other, C-child under 18, who lives with you) 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Areas of Interest:  Trail Work    Committees    Officers    Events    Landowner Relations                      

 Available Equipment:  

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ATV Make, Model, Year, and Color:  

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Meetings are held on the third Wednesday of the month (except December), 7:00 PM, at the Trenton Municipal 

Building. 

 

Mail form and payment (made out to Acadia Area ATV’ers) to:  Acadia Area ATV’ers  PO Box 1676  

Ellsworth, ME 04605 

    www.acadiaareaatvers.com                                                                 

 

 

                                    May 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acadia Area ATV’ers 

Newsletter 

 

 

March was Family Membership Month! 

Now is the time for Business Memberships! 

At April’s meeting we decided on the club rides for the summer.  

http://www.acadiaareaatvers.com/


 

 

 

 



 

 

Secretary’s Report 

 

Club Meeting:  April 18th – at Trenton Fire House 

  

Next Meeting:  May 16th – 7 p.m. 

  

Work Detail:  Information at next meeting. 

  

Club Ride - The next ride will be May 20th.   Meet at the Sunrise Trail @ 8:00 a.m., ride to Machias, 

have lunch and ride back. 

 

Meeting was called to order by VP @7 p.m., 28 members in attendance. 

  

Secretary’s Report, Pam Morse: Motion was made to accept minutes as written in the March 

Newsletter, 2nd all in favor, passed. 

  

Treasurer’s Report, Bob Cossette:  Motion was made and 2nd to accept treasurers report as given at 

meeting, 2nd all in favor, passed. 

  

Vice President Report, Jack Donaghy:  No new information to share at this time. 

  

Trail Master Report, Russell Smith:    

May 20th Ride from Sunrise Trail to Machias 

June 17th Lagrange to Millinocket 

July 14th-15th Overnight camping in St. Agatha 

Aug 19th Ride from Sunrise Trail to Amherst 

Sept 16th Ride from Smith Ridge to Grand Lake Stream 

Oct 21st Mystery Ride from Molasses Pond 

 

Personal Membership, Tom Johnston:  We have 81 memberships and 128 members. 

  

Business Membership, Stuart Burr: We have 3 Business Memberships that have renewed. 

  

Merchandise Report, Jack Donaghy:  We have lots of merchandise see Jack if interested. 

  

Building Committee:  Cement slab will be poured on Monday, April 23.  Price of lumber has gone up 

and the 2x4s & 2x6s are in Dover and the rest of lumber will be manufactured in Hancock.  Roof 

trusses, 16 inches on center, EBS $4990, Viking Lumber $4489.  Motion was made 2nd to go with 

Viking Lumber.  A motion was made and 2nd to approve electrical, all in favor passed.  Material cost to 

have electricity from pole to building, approximately $744.00, Shawn Jones, licensed electrician, will 

hook up the power if we run the wires, at a cost of $200.00. Wiring will be underground from pole to 

building. Motion was made 2nd all in favor, to set up an account with Viking Lumber, Bob Cossette will 

look into this. 

 

Discussion Open:  

Putting up signs that state, park at your own risk. 

Insurance during the construction, what do we need? 

Need some sort of fire, theft, vandalism rider on insurance. 

Work detail dates and locations will be 

announced at the next club meeting as 

our Trail Master was busy trying to get 

another trail for the club. 



 

 

Fund raiser sign: Was mentioned that maybe we can get one made to show how much we want to raise 

and mark off when we reach different goals. 

Fund Raiser Dance, Roger Keene will see about getting the VFW hall for a dance. 

  

50/50 winner for this April meeting was Beverly Sargent, $32.50, congratulations. 

  

Meeting Adjourned at: 8:15 pm 

 

Meeting notices will be on FB and the club web page. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Pam Morse, Secretary 

  

All rides, unless otherwise listed or in the newsletter will begin at 8:00 am. The posters in the 

newsletters will indicate definite location to meet, whether gas and lunch is available, and what we can 

expect on the ride. As listed above in the trail report, these are the rides selected by the members present 

at the meeting. 

 May 20th – Sunrise Trail to Machias 

June 20th – LaGrange to Millinocket 

July 14th/15th – St. Agatha – Overnight camping trip – details as it gets closer 

 August 19th – Sunrise Trail to Amherst General Store 

 September 16th – Smith’s Ridge Parking Area to Grand Lake Stream 

 October 21st – Mystery Ride from Molasses Pond 

 November 15th – No ride selected yet 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

     

 

It is with great sadness that we share 

news of the passing of two of our 

members:   

Maurice Sargent, Surry, April 11th 

Carroll Pinkham, Sr., Manset, April 18th  

Our thoughts are with their families. 

 

The picture above is the slab poured for the new 

club house. You can help with the building. 

Details and dates coming in the next newsletter. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

Your Business Card Could Be Here 

 
Send your card with the proper payment to 

Acadia Area ATV’ers, PO Box 1676, Ellsworth, 

ME 04605.  Your ad will be seen on our website 

and mailed out to over 200 households.  Pricing: 

one month - $5, six months - $25, one year - $45. 

 

MAKE SURE TO SUPPORT ALL 

OF OUR BUSINESS MEMBERS 

WHEN POSSIBLE. A COMPLETE 

LIST IS ON OUR WEB SITE. 


